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On December 30, 2014 NTTG Member’s submitted their fourth FERC Order No. 1000 Compliance filing to FERC containing revised Attachment K's to comply with FERC's December 8, 2014 ruling on their June 13, 2014 Compliance filings.  A link to these filings on the NTTG website is provided below.

NTTG Member’s FERC Order 1000 fourth Regional Compliance Filing 12-30-2014 NTTG Website-
http://nttg.biz/site/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=350&Itemid=138



